
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Date: October 19, 2023 
Contact: Rita Patrick, Managing Director of Public Relations, 361-500-2905 or rpatrick@ccrta.org 

CCRTA Implementing Service Improvements Beginning November 1st 
Four routes will see extended service hours on weekdays 

(Corpus Christi, Texas) – Corpus Christi Regional Transportation Authority (CCRTA) will 
improve service for four popular routes, beginning November 1st. The routes will extend service 
to 10:00pm to better serve riders’ needs. Scheduled service extensions include: 

• Route 4 – Flour Bluff
• Route 12 – Hillcrest/Baldwin
• Route 34 – Robstown North
• Route 35 – Robstown South

The routes were selected for service increases based on equitability, accessibility, and ridership 
feedback. As part of CCRTA’s Long-Range System Plan, there are plans to extend service for 
additional routes, but there is a need for additional Bus Operators. 

“We’re committed to serving the needs of our community, and it is our goal to provide expanded 
service within our ability. We continue to evaluate our resources on a daily basis to provide the 
best service possible. To extend service for additional routes, we will need more Bus Operators. I 
encourage anyone searching for a rewarding career to apply in-person or on our website,” said 
Derrick Majchszak, CCRTA’s Chief Executive Officer. 

CCRTA offers paid CDL training for oncoming Bus Operators, as well as big recruitment bonuses, 
competitive pay, excellent benefits, and tuition reimbursement. Paid training for a Bus Operator 
lasts approximately six to eight weeks and includes CDL training, driving and route preparation, 
customer service, safety and security protocols, and much more. 

CCRTA has also extended service hours for B-Line Paratransit riders, with service now running 
until 11:00pm on weekdays and Saturdays. For reservation times, please contact 361-289-5881.

For more information on service adjustments, career opportunities, upcoming park & ride shuttles, 
and more, please visit ccrta.org. 
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